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Could Cape Town see its green waste drop-off sites
closed?

NEWSWATCH: According to a tweet from organic compost producer Reliance Compost, Cape Town could see its green
waste drop-off sites closed due to its contract with the city coming to an end after 15 years, and no other contractor
appointed to continue rendering the service.
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We have to advise the paying public that all
green waste drop-off sites will stop operating
tomorrow 30 Jan 2018 till further notice.For
the 15 years we have supplied a service to
#CoCT & the current tender will come to an
end,with no other tender in place to carry on.

2:09 AM - 29 Jan 2018
The tweet, shared on Monday, 29 January, was refuted by mayoral committee member for water and waste services
councillor Xanthea Limberg, who said that a contingency plan had been implemented while the tender process, currently in
the appeal period, was under way.
The appeal, said to have been lodged by Reliance, has thrown a spanner in the works for waste management firms invested
in the tender process Waste Carriers and Landfill Consult, which are both highly frustrated by the delay and the associated
financial implications for their respective businesses.
Reliance, having managed a number of the city's green waste drop-off sites over 15 years, seeks clarity on its contract.
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